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DUES ARE DUE 

Annual dues help defray program 
expenses and nominal operating 
costs. In addition to submitting your 
nominal Club dues for 2023 ($25. per 
person), please consider making a 
donation to the Club to help us 
continue supporting charitable and 
non-profit organizations across the 
Cape. Thank you! 

 

 “SS LOBSTER ROLL” 

One of the most popular Club 
activities is the annual lobster roll 
cruise embarking out of picturesque 
Sesuit Harbor in Dennis. This year 
we will charter the SS Lobster Roll 
on 7/28 and 8/18. This event sells 
out early so register asap 
(www.bcclubofcapecod.com).  

UPCOMING WEBINAR 

The Cape Cod 5 will be presenting a 
one-hour webinar on Frauds and 
Scams on April 25. You will be 
receiving sign up information in a 
separate email. Please contact Bob 
Connor is you have any questions 
(cfo.capecod@gmail.com). 

 

The BC Club of Cape Cod is a non-profit 
organization dedicated to engaging alumni in 
meaningful connections and activities in continual 
fulfillment of the BC tradition ever to excel. Join a 
community that fosters engagement, goodwill, 
learning, and giving. Enroll via 
www.bcclubofcapecod.com.  
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MEMBER SPOTLIGHT: MEET JOE CAPALBO 
 

Ever wonder who is keeping BCCCC membership lists updated, dues recorded, and communications flowing? It’s 
Joe Capalbo (CSOM 1973), member of the BCCCC Board. 

After graduating from BC, Joe earned an MBA from Babson in 1978 and pursued a 40-plus year career in the field of 
accounting and finance. He retired from Direct Federal Credit Union in Needham in 2017 after serving as its CFO for 
32 years. Currently, he is chair of Direct Federal’s board of directors. 

In 2017 Joe became a full-time resident of Cape Cod. He and his chocolate lab, Bella, can be seen exploring the 
many sights, sounds and, yes, smells of South Dennis. In the free time Bella gives him, Joe can be found golfing at 
the Dennis Pines or Highlands courses, cooking, traveling, and spending time with his four children, Lisa, Joe Jr. 
(CSOM), Macala (LGSOE), Patrick, and his seven grandchildren. 

 

“I joined the BC Club to stay in touch with BC, re-kindle old friendships and develop new ones. It’s a great way to 
have fun and leverage my contributions to Cape charities.” 

Annual Golf 
Outing is now 
the BC-Holy 
Cross 
Tournament! 

THE CAPE’S SACRED COD TROPHY 
SAVE THE DATE FOR THE BC-HOLY CROSS TOURNAMENT:  

SEPTEMBER 8, 2023 

This year we are partnering with the Holy Cross Club of the Cape to 
launch a new golf tournament. The winner will take home the Cape 
Alumni Sacred Cod Trophy! 

Named after the trophy that was awarded to each season’s winner of 
the football series between the teams of BU, BC, and Holy Cross.  The 
trophy was first awarded in the 1954 season to BC and ultimately the 
rivalry boiled down to BC and Holy Cross. We will keep the spirit of good 
sportsmanship and camaraderie alive as we meet up at (Dennis 
Highlands) on (September 8, 2023). 

 

Member Survey Results 
In a survey conducted of 200-plus Club members and some 
2,000 alumni on the Cape, we learned that you are 
interested in attending talks on a variety of topics. Of 
greatest interest were current events, history, and 
science/health. Stay tuned for information on where, what 
and when! 

Thanks to all who provided input. You provided a lot of great 
ideas for the Club! 

      


